
From: Gisela Bushey  
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 12:55 PM 
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Item 8.4 - Support for CDBG Funding 
  

  

  

I am delighted to submit this email in support of item 8.4, and specifically the award of $1,200,000 of CDBG 

Public Services funding for food services to Loaves and Fishes and our consortium partners. Loaves and Fishes 

and our partners in this project are providing critically-needed meals throughout San Jose to our community 

members in need.  We are the City's on-the-ground safety net in this time of crisis and are committed to 

responding to the explosion of need in this time. We're grateful for the City's continued partnership in this 

effort.   
  
Best regards,  Gisela 

 
 

Gisela B. Bushey 

Chief Executive Officer 

Loaves & Fishes Family Kitchen 
 


